
27 January 2017

Conference Update 2 
The organising committee, ONA WA - the WA local chapter 
of ANZONA, have been very busy with preparations for the 
conference in October.  

Early Bird Registration and online accommodation
bookings (discounted for delegates) will be available online 
in May.

Keynote Presenters and Invited Guest Speakers 

We are thrilled to announce the following International Key-
note and Invited Guest Presenters are confirmed so far:

Professor Paul Fish 

Director of Nursing, Royal National Orthopaedic Hospital, 
UK

Angela Pearce 

Incoming NAON President

Advanced Trauma Nurse Practitioner, Dallas, US

Angie Monk 

Australian Nurse of the Year, 2016

Dr Susan Slayter 

West Australian Nurse of the Year, 2016
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Venue 
The Pan Pacific Perth Hotel 

Perth 

Western Australia 

Dates 
25th - 27th October 2017 

Website 
www.anzonaconfererence.net 

Organising Committee 
Orthopaedic Nurses Association of 
Western Australia 

Social Program 
Welcome Function  

Wednesday 25th October 2017 

Conference Dinner 

Thursday 26th October 2017

http://www.anzonaconfererence.net
http://www.anzonaconfererence.net
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Call for Abstracts   

Call for Abstracts is Open Online from 1st February 

www.anzonaconference.net 

Let’s Articulate, Align and Unite and promote excellence in our Orthopaedic Nursing! 

 We invite you to share your experiences with us - whether it’s research, clinical innovation, an 
improvement initiative, collaboration, consumer experience or an interesting case study.   

Our theme - 'Let's Articulate, Align and Unite' can be taken literally (as in it's reference to 
bones, joints, orthopaedic injuries and surgery etc) or figuratively (as in sharing and collabo-
rating). 

We value your input and look forward to hearing from our colleagues in Australia, New Zea-
land and also our overseas colleagues. 

Submission is available via our online portal, in which you can save components in draft form 
and complete at a later date.  Please follow the Step-by-Step guide and then ensure it is com-
pleted by 22nd May to be considered for inclusion in the conference. 

All submissions will receive feedback on the outcome of their abstract in the early stages of 
Early Bird Registration, which opens in May. 

 We look forward to welcoming you in Perth in October 
2017!
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